
 

 

 

 

 

 

9th January 2024 

Year 1 Kings and Queens Workshop  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This term the children will be learning about Kings and Queens. To build upon this learning and in order for the 
children to find out more about the life of Kings and Queens, we will be role-playing our own Coronation on 
Wednesday 17th January 2024.  

As well as having our own Coronation Ceremony we will be 

 Exploring the different people who work within the Royal Palace in present day and the roles they play. 

 Looking at what the monarch does and what a day in their life looks like. 

 Preparing for the Coronation - learning all about the coronation process. 

The activities will take place during normal school hours and will include a Coronation Buffet, which will be held in 
our classroom. We will be providing a selection of sandwiches, fruits and other goodies in place of your childs usual 
school dinner choice on that day. We will ensure vegetarian pupils and those with specific dietary requirements are 
catered for. 

In addition, your child is invited to come to school in their party clothes on this day in preparation for our Coronation 
celebrations. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 1 team.   

Please complete the attached pro-forma and return to class teacher by Friday 12th January 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………............. 

Year 1 Kings and Queens Workshop- Wednesday 17th January 24 

Pupil Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………  Class: …………………………………………….. 

I would like my child to take part in the Coronation Buffet in place of their usual dinner choice on  
Wednesday 17th January 

 

I would like my child to bring their usual Packed lunch on Wednesday 17th January  

I give permission for my child to be photographed during this event.  

  

Signed Parent/carer: …………………………………………………… 


